
Weekend works	
Lindum station

What?

Queensland Rail will undertake permanent power connection and lift 
commissioning activities over a weekend for the Lindum station accessibility 
upgrade.

During the weekend, the station will remain open but there will be no station 
power, lifts, toilets or ticketing facilities available.

Rail customers should touch on/off at the first available opportunity and contact 
Translink on 13 12 30 if you notice any unusual charges.

When? Works will be carried out on Saturday 1 and Sunday 2 February, from 6am to 
6pm each day (day shifts only). 

Where?
Project personnel will be undertaking electrical works throughout Lindum station 
precinct including platforms, footbridge and carpark. 

There is no anticipated disruption to the local community’s power supply during 
the station’s electrical connection works.

Impacts

Project vehicles with 
flashing lights and 
reversing beepers

Electrical works 
involving hand tools 
and personnel on-site  

Weekend works (day 
shifts), 6am-6pm

Station open - no lifts, 
toilets or ticketing 
facilities

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding as we build you a better Lindum station. Works 
may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

http://queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification
tel:+611800722203
mailto:stationsupgrade%40qr.com.au?subject=

